% D W

Term 1 Week 2
q;\, Thursday 4" February 2021 pirect Deposit:

Principal : Mrs Tara Hulonce

m: Po Box 736 Portland , Gunditjmara Country 3305
w: www.bundarraps.vic.edu.au

Bundarr a Primary School

abn: 21860290 195

e: bundarra.ps@education
p: 0355234122 f: 035521 7355
BSB:063536 Acc: 00901409

Bundarra Primary School

TERM 1 2021

Monday 8 t February

Information night 5:30pm -6:30pm

Tuesday 23 February

School Council Meeting & 7pm

Thursday 25™ February

District Tennis - Portland

Monday 1 stMarch

First full week for Foundation students

Tuesday 24 March

District Swimming & Portland YMCA

Friday 5t March

Division Tennis - Warnambool

Monday 8 t March

Labour Day Public Holiday & No School

Friday 12t March

Division Swimming - Warnambool

Thursday 18" March

Bundarra School Athletics

Friday 19t March

Region Swimming

Tuesday 23 March

School Council AGM

Wedn esday 31 st March

District Athletics

Thursday 1st April

Last day Term One for Students 2:15 dismissal.

TERM 2 2021
Monday 19 " April First Day Term Two
TBC Bundarra School Cross Country

Friday 7t May

Division Athletics - Warnambool

Tuesday 18" May

District Cross Country

Wednesday 19 t May

GRIP Leadership

Monday 24 " May

Division Cross Country - Warnambool

Monday 31 stMay

Region Cross Country - Warnambool

Wednesday 2 ™ June

Winter Series

Friday 25™ June

Last Day Term Two for Students 2:15 dismi ssal

TERM 3 2021

Monday 12 * July

First Day Term Three

Friday 17t September

Last Day Term Three for Students 2:15pm dismissal

TERM 4 2021

Monday 4 t October

First Day Term Four

Friday 8™ October

Region Athletics - Ballarat

Friday 17t December

Last day Term Four & 2:15pm early dismissal

*Please note that dates are subject to chang e

.vic.gov.au


http://www.bundarraps.vic.edu.au/
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Ot r Otvdent
F21: Torben Kotze ‘IZL: Indi Surrey
12W': Wwillow Saunders 34 B: Richard Walker
34S: Dakota Guy 56C: will Dalton
45M: Hudson Sherwell 56G: Lillyann Plummer

Informatio n Night

Monday 8t February

Comealongandseeyourf q r daksfoemé meet their teacher andlearn
about the year ahead!

All classrooms will be open between 5:30pm and 6:30pm.
Please make sure you are wearing a mask and scan QR
code on entry to classrooms.

Foundation 9 MissMason

12L 6 Ms Logan 12W o Mr Potter

34B 8 MissBailey 34S 08 Mrs Shelton
45M & Mrs Munday 56C & Mrs Cullen
56G d Mr Grinstead

*Please note thisissubject to change
in accordance with DHHSupdates as
they are announced.




Ngata from Mrs Hul onceé

Welcome back!  We hope you enjoyed the holidays and are
refreshed and ready for an awesome 2021. A very special
welcome to our new Foundation students who started school

last week. Our Foundation students have been linked to
Gr ade 6 Obuddi esé and t hese M
special as they assist students to settle in. We are certain all
our new st udents will love Bundarra and have lots of fun
learning here!

A special welcome to the Bradley and returning Farrugia
families. Wedre super pleased
we look forward to getting to know you better.

The Bundarra staff team welcom es Mr Will Potter (our Grade

1/2W omystery teacherod) . We al
Mrs Katrina Ruddick and Ms Betty Sawyer to our Education
Support team! We are delighted youdre

to our dedicated professional team.

INFORMATION NIGHTF

On Monday we have the Information Night planned from
5:30pm. All classrooms will be open between 5:30pm and
6:30pm. Please make sure you are wearing a mask and scan
QR code on entry to classrooms.

NOTE: there is NO netbook session as we are no longer
leasing to purchase netbooks. Students in Grade 5 will have
access to school funded netbooks.

STUDENT LEADERS 202
School Captains 9 Lucas Arnold & Romei Kelly

Vice Captains 08 Hrehaan Gurung & Konnar Johnstone
Flinders house captains & Xavier Oborne & Lillyann Plummer
Grant house captains 9 Bailey Cotter & Caleb Tizhe

Saunders house captains 8 Axel Cambridge & Imarni
Henderson

Fawthrop house captains & Lucas Arnold & Hrehaan Gurung

Badges to be presented at ass embly next week - 12t
February at 2:15pm. Parents and family of student leaders
are most welcome to attend.

Communication -

At Bundarra we pride ourselves on being approachable. The
best time to talk to staff is either before or after school (if it is
a quick chat) otherwise more lengthy meetings with teachers
need to be confirmed with an appointment for a suitable
time. Teachers should be the first point of contact as far as
communication goes regarding your children and any
ongoing and persistent issues can be discussed through a
scheduled meeting with Mrs Tara Hulonce.

Have a wonderful week!

DONT_FORGET!

Book Club

orders are due:
Friday 19t February



https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Pages/schoolsprivacypolicy.aspx
https://bundarraps.global2.vic.edu.au/school-document-and-policies/
https://bundarraps.global2.vic.edu.au/school-document-and-policies/
https://bundarraps.global2.vic.edu.au/school-document-and-policies/
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Pages/Schools-Privacy-Policy-information-for-parents.aspx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Pages/Schools-Privacy-Policy-information-for-parents.aspx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Pages/Schools-Privacy-Policy-information-for-parents.aspx
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When food shopping, buy fresh Get your kids involved when Include foods from

fruit and vegetables in season. preparing snacks for their each of the five food groups.
This ensures good quality and lunchboxes.
value for money. They are more likely to eat what
they have made.

Aim for a rainbow of different Pack foods in reusable containers.  Include arefillable water bottle.

coloured fruit and vegetables. This They are better for the No need for sweetened
gives your child the energy and  environment, healthier and easier  drinks, as they contain too much
nutrients they need to grow, learmn, for kids to handle. sugar.

play and stay healthy.

Keep food coldby using acooler  Try different options, like sushi,  Avoid packing sometimes foods
lunch box or ice packs. This keeps salads, pasta and noodles. like chips, biscuits
food safe. Different sandwich fillings can and chocolate.

keep your child interested too.



Students in Foundation had their first
week of school this week! This week we
have started learning the sounds letters
make, how to count and write humbers
to 10. We have also begun to develop
positive relationships with the adults and
peers in our classroom.
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